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Bob & Marcia Kinsey 

 

Monthly Gatherings 
Join us at our next monthly 

gathering at Spirited Art! 
 

Spirited Art is located at: 
543 W. Maple Ave. 

Adrian, MI 
(Enter lot off of River St.)  

 
Our Monthly Gathering is held 
the 2nd Sunday of the Month.  
8:30am for social time, coffee & 
doughnuts.  Come and enjoy the 
camaraderie of your fellow 
GWRRA Members and our 
Chapter W Family!  Gathering 
starts at 9am. 

 
Our next Gathering is 

Jan. 8th 
 
 
 

Gold Wing Road Riders Association 

Friends for Fun, Safety 
and Knowledge! 

January 2017 

Remember yesterday is the past                                            Bob & Marcia Kinsey 

Tomorrow is the future                                                               Chapter ñWò  C.D. 

Today is a present that God has given you                               S.E. Section A.D.D. 

Make the best of it 

Just so everyone knows, Bob has a new Cell Phone 

number 517-458-4438. 

Hello GWRRA Chapter W Family, 

 

 We had to cancel Decemberôs Gathering because of 

bad weather, so we were unable to tell everyone how much 

we appreciate all of you. It doesnôt matter what comes up 

our Chapter always seems to come together to get it done.  

 

 Our 2016 was a good year for our Chapter, we were able to do a lot of riding, 

visited some Chapterôs and some Rallies, and had a great time, saw some beautiful 

scenery, not to mention all the good food and ice cream we were able to consume. 

Our Wed. night rides are always a lot of fun, and we usually have a very good turnout 

{because it gives us girls a night off} as long as the weather cooperates. We want to 

thank all the couples that took the time to select the restaurants and lead the group 

each Wednesday night during ridding season. 

 

 We hope all of you were able to enjoy a Merry Christmas and Great New 

Year! A special thank you again to Fred and Randa for lending there home for our 

Christmas Party. We had a good time and the food was great. Thank you to everyone 

that brought a dish to pass and thanks to Karen and Randa for cooking the pork, 

 everything was scrumptious. The ugly sweater contest was fun, and we are hoping 

next year we can have a few more contestants. Keep your eyes open, this is a good 

time at the thrift stores to find that sweater that could win a prize next year.  

 

 If you were unable to attend this yearôs Christmas party, you may 

not know that Chapter Wôs 2017 Couple of the Year is (Drum Roll Pease) 

Dick and Karen Papworth! Congratulations to them they are always one of 

the first in line when it comes to helping out (except when Dick is deer hunting). We 

as a Chapter appreciate all you do. 

 

 A special thank you to our Staff, Newsletter Editors, Ticket Sales, Safety Per-

son, Ride Coordinator, Ride Captains, Treasurer, Secretary, MEC, Plaque Procurer, 

Sunshine Person, Goodies, Brag Book, and of course our coffee and donut people. 

And our Ass. CDôs Fred and Randa Probst, all of you are what makes this Chapter 

Great! 

https://www.google.com/maps/place/543+W+Maple+Ave,+Adrian,+MI+49221/@41.9049216,-84.0425455,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m2!3m1!1s0x883cf1c74ca1c2dd:0x3fc15ef3a6cf55ca?hl=en
https://www.google.com/maps/place/543+W+Maple+Ave,+Adrian,+MI+49221/@41.9049216,-84.0425455,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m2!3m1!1s0x883cf1c74ca1c2dd:0x3fc15ef3a6cf55ca?hl=en


  

 

 
Chapter/District Ticket Sales 

Kent & Annette Naugle 
(517) 423-7884 

 
Public Relations 

TBA 
 

2017 Toy Run Coordinators 

TBA 
 

Ride Coordinator 
Cal DeLine 

(517) 263-1550 
 
 
 

Road Captains: 
 

Cal & Beth DeLine   
(517) 263-1550 

 
Scott & Sherri Griewahn 

(517) 263-6008 
 

Ken & Patti Kintner 
(517) 902-9893 

 
Kent & Annette Naugle 

(517) 423-7884 
 

Dick & Karen Papworth 
(517) 451-8435 

 
Fred & Randa Probst 

(517) 424-8241 
 

Dave & Bev Seeburger 
(517) 436-3391 

 
 

2017 MI-W Couple of the Year 
Dick & Karen Papworth 

The Chapter ñWò TEAM 
 

Chapter Directors 
Bob & Marcia Kinsey 

(517) 458-6807 

Assistant Chapter Directors 
Fred & Randa Probst 

(517) 424-8241 
 

Chapter Educator 
Susie Stoddard 
(517) 263-7754 

 
Treasurer 
Deb Bailey 

(517) 436-3735 
 

Membership Enhancement 
Patti Kintner 

(517) 902-6222 
 

Newsletter Editor 
Jim Morrison 

(517) 902-3862 
 

Couple of the Year 2017 
Dick & Karen Papworth 

 
Secretary 

Pat Szymanski 
(517) 263-4196 

 
W-News Reporter 

Suzy Stoddard 
(517) 263-7754 

 
Brag Book 
Beth DeLine 

(517) 263-1550 
 

Sunshine Person 
Karen Papworth 
(517) 451-8435 

 
Goodies 

Dick & Karen Papworth 
(517) 451-8435 

 
Awards, Plaques, Pins 

Dan Bailey 
(517) 436-3735 

 

Directors of GWRRA 
Ray & Sandy Garris 
director@gwrra.org 

 
 

Region D Directors 
Lloyd & Becky Glydewell 

lglydewell@att.net 
 
 

Region D Couple of the Year 
16-17 Gary & Karen Ballou 

 
 

Michigan District Directors 
Bob & Kim Scott 

bobscott@ejourney.com 
(989) 429-9144 

 
Michigan District Educator 

Richard Andreen 
(810) 834-9125 

 
Assistant District Directors 

Southeast Section 
Bob & Marcia Kinsey 

(517) 458-6807 
 

2016 Michigan Couple of the Year 

           Brent & Sandra Blackburn 

Show YOUR Chapter Pride! 

 

Need Chapter Shirts? 

Call 

Vicki Riddle   605-0592 

Page 2 January 2017 



  

 

December 3rd 2016 
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Ugly Christmas Sweater participants. 

Chapter Members decorating the Christmas Tree Ugly Sweater Winners -  

Kent Naugle & Beth Deline. 
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2017 Menôs Tennessee Ride info 

April 26 - April 30 

Red Roof Inn (865) 453-9151 

2826 Parkway 

Pigeon Forge, TN 37863 

4 nights total $215.32 

Ask for Josh or Bob 

Mention Don Stoddard 

Make plans NOW to join the fun in 2017 



  

 

January 2017 Page 5 



  

 

January 2017 Page 6 


